
Friday 31st March 2023 
 

We would like to wish you all a safe and happy Easter holiday and look forward to welcoming students back to the 
academy on Monday 17th April at 8.30am. 

 
Year 11 Easter Revision Sessons 

As part of our Year 11 support programme, we are offering additional intervention during the Easter holidays.  
Please follow this link: Year 11 Information Letter which will take you through to a letter on our website where you 
will find full information.   

 
Year 11 After School Revision Sessions 

Our comprehensive after school revision programme continues, with sessions taking place each week.  Led by 
subject specialists, these take place in the departmental area.  Students should be attending all these sessions 
weekly to ensure that they are giving themselves the best chance to be successful.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Calculator Letter 

We would like to encourage all parents/carers to purchase a calculator or their child and ensure that they bring it 
to school with them every day.  Please follow this link: Calculator Letter which will take you to a letter on our 
website where you will find full details. 
 

Children Eat Out for Less this Easter 
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Day Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3.00pm to 4.00pm English Maths Science 
History 

or 
Geography 

 

https://www.montsaye.northants.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Newsletters/Y11-Information-Letter-March-2023.pdf
https://www.montsaye.northants.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Newsletters/Calculator-Letter-22.03.23.pdf


 
Forthcoming Dates for your Diary 

Friday 31st March: School closes at 3.00pm for the two week holiday. 
Monday 17th April: School re-opens at 8.30am. 

 
Home-Start  -  Kettering Area  -  Big Breakfast Fundraiser 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Is your child interested in the Fire and Rescue Service?  

Would they like to volunteer to be a cadet? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Northamptonshire Emergency Services are now recruiting.  If your child is aged between 13-18 and is interested in 
getting involved, please follow this link: Northamptonshire Emergency Services Cadets where you will find full 
information. 

 
Safeguarding 

Safeguarding our students is always our priority. If you have any safeguarding concerns, regarding any of our 
children, please contact us in confidence via concern@montsaye.northants.sch.uk.  Alternatively, you can contact 
one of our Student Welfare Officers: Mrs Walters-Morgan (Year 7), Mrs King (Year 8), Mrs Summers (Year 10) or 
Mrs Long (Year 11) or click here for more information. 
 

Social Media 
Much of our news and successes are celebrated on social media.  Make sure that you are involved by liking and 
following us on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram: 

 
Facebook page: Montsaye Academy  

Twitter feeds: @Montsaye, @montsayepe and @MontsayeSF 
Instagram: montsayeacademyofficial 
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https://www.northantsfire.gov.uk/work-for-us/emergency-services-cadets/?fbclid=IwAR0evRbb_5zKNNUcMAr3jvOCETvS0dJg0iVIiP-kVsvkXxcUkuYJ07w8jyA
mailto:concern@montsaye.northants.sch.uk
https://www.montsaye.northants.sch.uk/assets/Uploads/Student-Mental-Health-and-wellbeing-service-leaflet-April-2022.pdf
https://twitter.com/montsaye
https://www.facebook.com/montsaye

